
COACHING FOR COMPETITIVE EXAMINATIONS 

                                      Students joining the Maharaja’s College are given guidance for competitive 

examinations free and compulsory. They are given guidance for competitive examinations like Civil 

Service, UGC NET, CSIR, CAT, MAT, GATE, UPSC, KPSC, IBPS .etc. The college provides best of the 

opportunities to all the students to participate in these programs which are illuminated by great 

speakers. The details of such programs conducted in the institution from 2014-15 to 2018-19 are given 

below. 

 

2014-15 

2014-2015 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

Political Science 35 

2014-2015 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

Chemistry 32 

2014-2015 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 
Environmental Chemistry 30 

2014-2015 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

Commerce 36 

2014-2015 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

English 38 

2014-2015 
Guidance for competitive 

examination conducted byHindi 31 

2014-2015 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

Zoology 29 

2014-2015 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

Botany 25 

2014-2015 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

Mathematics 40 

2014-2015 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

Physics 39 

2014-2015 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

Physics Instrumentation 32 

2014-2015 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

Philosophy 40 



2014-2015 
Guidance for competitive 

examination conducted by Music 22 

2014-2015 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

Islamic History 18 

2014-2015 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

Arabic 20 

2014-2015 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

Malayalam 36 

2014-2015 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

Sanskrit 31 

2014-2015 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

Economics 29 

2014-2015 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

Economics Honours 33 

2014-2015 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

History 39 

2014-2015 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Political Science 31 

2014-2015 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Chemistry 29 

2014-2015 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Environmental Chemistry 25 

2014-2015 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Commerce 30 

2014-2015 
Career counseling - new journey 

by English 33 

2014-2015 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Hindi 28 

2014-2015 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Zoology 26 

2014-2015 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Botany 23 

2014-2015 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Mathematics 29 

2014-2015 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Physics 36 

2014-2015 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Physics Instrumentation 26 

2014-2015 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Philosophy 31 



2014-2015 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Music 12 

2014-2015 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Islamic History 16 

2014-2015 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Arabic 11 

2014-2015 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Malayalam 26 

2014-2015 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Sanskrit 20 

2014-2015 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Economics 34 

2014-2015 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Economics Honors 30 

2014-2015 
Career counseling - new journey 

by History 38 

2014-2015 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Political Science 29 

2014-2015 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Chemistry 24 

2014-2015 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Environmental Chemistry 28 

2014-2015 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Commerce 31 

2014-2015 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by English 34 

2014-2015 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Hindi 28 

2014-2015 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Zoology 25 

2014-2015 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Botany 21 

2014-2015 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Mathematics 28 

2014-2015 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Physics 32 

2014-2015 Skill enhancements(public 24 



speaking and presentation skill) 
by Physics Instrumentation 

2014-2015 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Philosophy 29 

2014-2015 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Music 9 

2014-2015 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Islamic History 11 

2014-2015 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Arabic 13 

2014-2015 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Malayalam 23 

2014-2015 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Sanskrit 18 

2014-2015 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Economics 26 

2014-2015 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Economics Honours 22 

2014-2015 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by History 29 

2015-16 

2015-2016 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

Political Science 4 

2015-2016 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

Chemistry 38 

2015-2016 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 
Environmental Chemistry 39 

2015-2016 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

Commerce 40 

2015-2016 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

English 42 

2015-2016 
Guidance for competitive 

examination conducted by Hindi 33 



2015-2016 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

Zoology 36 

2015-2016 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

Botany 30 

2015-2016 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

Mathematics 44 

2015-2016 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

Physics 40 

2015-2016 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

Physics Instrumentation 38 

2015-2016 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

Philosophy 41 

2015-2016 
Guidance for competitive 

examination conducted by Music 26 

2015-2016 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

Islamic History 22 

2015-2016 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

Arabic 26 

2015-2016 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

Malayalam 32 

2015-2016 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

Sanskrit 25 

2015-2016 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

Economics 36 

2015-2016 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

Economics Honors 29 

2015-2016 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

History 43 

2015-2016 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Political Science 32 

2015-2016 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Chemistry 31 

2015-2016 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Environmental Chemistry 33 



2015-2016 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Commerce 31 

2015-2016 
Career counseling g - new 

journey by English 31 

2015-2016 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Hindi 28 

2015-2016 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Zoology 25 

2015-2016 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Botany 29 

2015-2016 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Mathematics 37 

2015-2016 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Physics 35 

2015-2016 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Physics Instrumentation 38 

2015-2016 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Philosophy 32 

2015-2016 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Music 20 

2015-2016 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Islamic History 23 

2015-2016 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Arabic 19 

2015-2016 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Malayalam 25 

2015-2016 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Sanskrit 20 

2015-2016 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Economics 32 

2015-2016 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Economics Honors 30 

2015-2016 
Career counseling - new journey 

by History 39 

2015-2016 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Political Science 33 

2015-2016 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Chemistry 36 

2015-2016 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Environmental Chemistry 37 

2015-2016 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Commerce 35 

2015-2016 Skill enhancements(public 40 



speaking and presentation skill) 
by English 

2015-2016 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Hindi 29 

2015-2016 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Zoology 24 

2015-2016 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Botany 27 

2015-2016 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Mathematics 35 

2015-2016 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Physics 38 

2015-2016 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Physics Instrumentation 31 

2015-2016 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Philosophy 29 

2015-2016 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Music 12 

2015-2016 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Islamic History 15 

2015-2016 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Arabic 16 

2015-2016 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Malayalam 28 

2015-2016 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Sanskrit 17 

2015-2016 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Economics 32 

2015-2016 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Economics Honors 27 

 
2015-2016 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by History 33 



2016-17 

2016-2017 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

Political Science 52 

2016-2017 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

Chemistry 44 

2016-2017 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 
Environmental Chemistry 40 

2016-2017 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

Commerce 50 

2016-2017 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

English 44 

2016-2017 
Guidance for competitive 

examination conducted by Hindi 34 

2016-2017 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

Zoology 41 

2016-2017 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

Botany 46 

2016-2017 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

Mathematics 44 

2016-2017 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

Physics 41 

2016-2017 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

Physics Instrumentation 38 

2016-2017 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

Philosophy 39 

2016-2017 
Guidance for competitive 

examination conducted by Music 32 

2016-2017 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

Islamic History 31 

2016-2017 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

Arabic 32 

2016-2017 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

Malayalam 35 



2016-2017 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

Sanskrit 33 

2016-2017 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

Economics 42 

2016-2017 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

Economics Honors 28 

2016-2017 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

History 40 

2016-2017 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Political Science 42 

2016-2017 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Chemistry 38 

2016-2017 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Environmental Chemistry 34 

2016-2017 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Commerce 31 

2016-2017 
Career counseling - new journey 

by English 38 

2016-2017 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Hindi 36 

2016-2017 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Zoology 27 

2016-2017 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Botany 29 

2016-2017 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Mathematics 26 

2016-2017 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Physics 27 

2016-2017 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Physics Instrumentation 29 

2016-2017 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Philosophy 36 

2016-2017 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Music 20 

2016-2017 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Islamic History 26 

2016-2017 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Arabic 22 

2016-2017 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Malayalam 41 

2016-2017 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Sanskrit 32 

2016-2017 Career counseling - new journey 36 



by Economics 

2016-2017 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Economics Honors 24 

2016-2017 
Career counseling - new journey 

by History 35 

2016-2017 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Political Science 33 

2016-2017 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Chemistry 42 

2016-2017 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Environmental Chemistry 30 

2016-2017 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Commerce 33 

2016-2017 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by English 36 

2016-2017 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Hindi 35 

2016-2017 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Zoology 29 

2016-2017 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Botany 25 

2016-2017 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Mathematics 29 

2016-2017 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Physics 33 

2016-2017 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Physics Instrumentation 25 

2016-2017 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Philosophy 29 

2016-2017 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Music 18 

2016-2017 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Islamic History 21 



2016-2017 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Arabic 24 

2016-2017 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Malayalam 36 

2016-2017 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Sanskrit 28 

2016-2017 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Economics 30 

2016-2017 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Economics Honors 22 

2016-2017 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by History 38 

 

2017-18 

2017-2018 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

Political Science 49 

2017-2018 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

Chemistry 52 

2017-2018 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 
Environmental Chemistry 40 

2017-2018 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

Commerce 46 

2017-2018 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

English 41 

2017-2018 
Guidance for competitive 

examination conducted by Hindi 36 

2017-2018 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

Zoology 39 

2017-2018 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

Botany 38 

2017-2018 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

Mathematics 42 

2017-2018 Guidance for competitive 45 



examination conducted by 
Physics 

2017-2018 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

Physics Instrumentation 39 

2017-2018 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

Philosophy 40 

2017-2018 
Guidance for competitive 

examination conducted by Music 28 

2017-2018 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

Islamic History 34 

2017-2018 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

Arabic 29 

2017-2018 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

Malayalam 40 

2017-2018 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

Sanskrit 37 

2017-2018 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

Economics 44 

2017-2018 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

Economics Honors 39 

2017-2018 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

History 46 

2017-2018 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Political Science 43 

2017-2018 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Chemistry 47 

2017-2018 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Environmental Chemistry 42 

2017-2018 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Commerce 46 

2017-2018 
Career counseling - new journey 

by English 42 

2017-2018 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Hindi 32 

2017-2018 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Zoology 38 

2017-2018 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Botany 36 



2017-2018 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Mathematics 40 

2017-2018 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Physics 43 

2017-2018 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Physics Instrumentation 35 

2017-2018 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Philosophy 39 

2017-2018 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Music 25 

2017-2018 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Islamic History 33 

2017-2018 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Arabic 27 

2017-2018 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Malayalam 33 

2017-2018 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Sanskrit 30 

2017-2018 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Economics 38 

2017-2018 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Economics Honors 42 

2017-2018 
Career counseling - new journey 

by History 43 

2017-2018 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Political Science 34 

2017-2018 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Chemistry 38 

2017-2018 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Environmental Chemistry 36 

2017-2018 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Commerce 48 

2017-2018 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by English 40 

2017-2018 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Hindi 32 

2017-2018 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Zoology 35 

2017-2018 
Skill enhancements(public 

speaking and presentation skill) 30 



by Botany 

2017-2018 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Mathematics 47 

2017-2018 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Physics 38 

2017-2018 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Physics Instrumentation 35 

2017-2018 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Philosophy 43 

2017-2018 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Music 21 

2017-2018 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Islamic History 26 

2017-2018 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Arabic 29 

2017-2018 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Malayalam 32 

2017-2018 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Sanskrit 30 

2017-2018 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Economics 42 

2017-2018 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Economics Honors 40 

2017-2018 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by History 51 

2018-19 

2018-2019 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

Political Science 43 

2018-2019 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

Chemistry 42 

2018-2019 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 
Environmental Chemistry 39 



2018-2019 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

Commerce 37 

2018-2019 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

English 48 

2018-2019 
Guidance for competitive 

examination conducted by Hindi 35 

2018-2019 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

Zoology 44 

2018-2019 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

Botany 44 

2018-2019 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

Mathematics 46 

2018-2019 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

Physics 44 

2018-2019 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

Physics Instrumentation 50 

2018-2019 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

Philosophy 49 

2018-2019 
Guidance for competitive 

examination conducted by Music 31 

2018-2019 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

Islamic History 34 

2018-2019 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

Arabic 40 

2018-2019 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

Malayalam 42 

2018-2019 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

Sanskrit 37 

2018-2019 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

Economics 47 

2018-2019 

Guidance for competitive 
examination conducted by 

Economics Honors 38 

2018-2019 Guidance for competitive 46 



examination conducted by 
History 

2018-2019 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Political Science 41 

2018-2019 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Chemistry 48 

2018-2019 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Environmental Chemistry 41 

2018-2019 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Commerce 40 

2018-2019 
Career counseling - new journey 

by English 41 

2018-2019 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Hindi 38 

2018-2019 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Zoology 43 

2018-2019 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Botany 40 

2018-2019 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Mathematics 49 

2018-2019 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Physics 46 

2018-2019 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Physics Instrumentation 39 

2018-2019 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Philosophy 42 

2018-2019 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Music 33 

2018-2019 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Islamic History 40 

2018-2019 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Arabic 39 

2018-2019 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Malayalam 43 

2018-2019 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Sanskrit 38 

2018-2019 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Economics 44 

2018-2019 
Career counseling - new journey 

by Economics Honors 36 

2018-2019 
Career counseling - new journey 

by History 44 

2018-2019 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Political Science 40 

2018-2019 
Skill enhancements(public 

speaking and presentation skill) 37 



by Chemistry 

2018-2019 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Environmental Chemistry 41 

2018-2019 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Commerce 50 

2018-2019 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by English 52 

2018-2019 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Hindi 36 

2018-2019 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Zoology 34 

2018-2019 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Botany 39 

2018-2019 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Mathematics 44 

2018-2019 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Physics 42 

2018-2019 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Physics Instrumentation 40 

2018-2019 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Philosophy 38 

2018-2019 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Music 31 

2018-2019 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Islamic History 38 

2018-2019 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Arabic 42 

2018-2019 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Malayalam 42 

2018-2019 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Sanskrit 44 

2018-2019 Skill enhancements(public 38 



speaking and presentation skill) 
by Economics 

2018-2019 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by Economics Honors 42 

2018-2019 

Skill enhancements(public 
speaking and presentation skill) 

by History 47 

 

 


